
Subject: Council/FONVCA shirtsleeve follow-up
From: Cathy Adams <cathyadams@shaw.ca>
Date: Thu, 27 May 2010 11:07:41 -0700
To: "Richard Walton, Mayor" <waltonr@dnv.org>
CC: David Stuart <StuartD@dnv.org>, Nathalie Valdes <ValdesN@dnv.org>, Corrie Kost <corrie@kost.ca>

Hello Richard

This is a follow-up on behalf of FONVCA from the shirtsleeve meeting held last month
between District Council and FONVCA.

As always, those attending from FONVCA  felt that the agenda topics were relevant, and
found the discussion to be constructive and worthwhile.

As the meeting closed, there was agreement to hold another shirtsleeve meeting in the
fall, and I am sending this as a reminder.   The clerk's office can either set a date
now, or in a few months -  it may be too early to choose a date, but Nathalie can
determine the timing for doing so.

Dave Stuart was interested in having Financial Planning for the District be the topic
for our next shirtsleeve meeting.  I believe he was interested in having an opportunity
to get feedback on issues surrounding making financial choices that will support
community objectives.
This topic would be of interest to FONVCA members.  I would suggest that if this is the
agenda item chosen,  that Dave prepare something brief  to go out to attendees in
advance that would be thought provoking and promote valuable discussion.  He could also
send any appropriate reading materials.

Sincerely,
Cathy Adams,
on behalf of FONVCA
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